Apnl 4, 2006

Channa Arviso
Northwest Commissioner
537 North El Molino Avenue, # 18

Pasadena, California, 91101
Northwest Programs Office
c/0 Deronda Williams
236 West Mountain, Suite 202 : 744-7
Pasadena, California 91103

Dear Northwest Management Office,

This letter serves as my resignation from the Northwest Commission, effective Tuesday,
February 28, 2006.

Considering current professional projects and travel schedule, there will be substantial
scheduling conflicts for Commission meetings on Tuesday evenings. Therefore, I must
resign from my position as a Commissioner for the Northwest Commission.

If you have any questions, or further action is needed cn my part, please feel free to
contact me at (626) 577-0274.
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Channa Arviso

cc: District 3 Field Rep. Jacqueline McIntyre
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